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CAMBOURNE PARISH COUNCIL 
District of South Cambridgeshire 

Council Meeting 5th September 2017 

Post Office 

Further to previous updates on the provision of the temporary mobile Post Office to 
Cambourne, the Parish Clerk has been in regular communication with the Post 
Master from Hemmingford Grey and he is very positive about coming to Cambourne. 
For the first two weeks, it will be manned by two people and he will be liaising with 
the Parish Clerk on a monthly basis, reporting on patronage. The Parish Chairman is 
liaising with the Cambridge News regarding the opening of the mobile Post Office.  
We would remind you that you should encourage residents to use it or we could lose 
it. The justification for a permanent Post Office will be lessened if the mobile Post 
Office is under-utilised.  


